
We are experiencing a  
norovirus (gastrointestinal) outbreak 

This common highly contagious acute, sudden onset virus spreads quickly, so 
we need your help: 

 DO NOT VISIT if you have experienced nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, or a fever
within the past 4 days.

 STAY HOME for 2 days after your last symptom.

 Visit only when absolutely necessary and limit visiting to 2 people.

 CLEAN YOUR HANDS using alcohol-based hand rub (ABHR) upon entering
and exiting the facility, the unit, and the patient/resident room.

 If the person you are visiting has symptoms WEAR A MASK with an
attached face visor for eye protection before entering their room.  You
must clean your hands before putting on the mask.  The mask is removed
outside the patient room, followed immediately by cleaning your hands.

 Visitors within 6 feet (2 meters) of someone with norovirus who are not
wearing a mask with an attached face visor will likely get sick with this
illness.


